

Pathway Church 2001 N. Maize Rd. Wichita, KS 67212

May 19, 2022

Dear Neighbor:

Thank you for attending the meeting last Thursday about the proposed planned development. The heart of our Pathway Church family is that we would be good neighbors. We have been on a journey over the past several years of exploring what to do with the open land on our property. This process has been done to keep our neighbors in mind and knowing that whatever direction we go with the property, the development will be in our back yard. We have not taken this process lightly. Our goal in having the voluntary meeting last Thursday was to hear the concerns and thoughts from neighbors. Your concerns and feedback are very much appreciated and important to us. Our goal would be to address these concerns if possible.

Enclosed is the presentation from the meeting on Thursday to help you think through your concerns as well as see the dates for the upcoming meetings.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Rodney Elliott

Rodones Elliott

Executive Pastor Pathway Church rodney.elliott@pathwaychurch.com

PH: 316.722.8020